-

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE @

REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER
® DEC-5 A1 06

DOCKET NUMBER 1(-9 o :
PETITION RULE__!_*_!._:.g December 1, 1989 buu-“'.»..l.‘ e

(S¢Fr 2§239)

Secretary of the Commission

U, £. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Docketing and Service Branch, Docket #PRM-35-9
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr., Secretary:

As a Nuclear Medicine physician at Our Lady of the Lake Hospital in
Baton Rouge, Louisiana, I am writing to express my support for the
Petition for Rulemaking filed by the American College of Nuclear
Physicians and the Society of Nuclear Medicine.

The revised 10 CFR 35 regulations, effective April, 1987, adversely
impact the utilization of nuclear medicine technigues to the maximum
benefit of sowme patients.

I will not reiterate the arguments which have already been made in
support of these rulemaking changes, but 1 strongly urge that the NRC

adopt the ACNP/SNM petition for rulemaking as rapidly as the process
permits,

Sincerely,

v P

Terence Beven, M.D.
Director of Nuclear Medicine
Our Lady of the Lake Regional Medical Center
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